
 

 
 
 
 

 

South Dublin County Council 
Planning Department 
Town Centre 
Tallaght 
Dublin 24 
 
Date/Dáta: 07-Nov-2022 
 
Re: Planning Ref.: SD22A0382 
Applicant: Jogor Point Ltd 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Authority has examined the above application and considers that it is at variance with official 

policy in relation to control of development on/affecting national roads, as outlined in the DoECLG 

Spatial Planning and National Roads Guidelines for Planning Authorities (2012), as the proposed 

development by itself, or by the precedent which a grant of permission for it would set, would 

adversely affect the operation and safety of the national road network for the following reason(s): 

 Official policy in relation to development involving access to national roads and 

development along such roads is set out in the DoECLG Spatial Planning and National 

Roads Guidelines for Planning Authorities (January, 2012). Section 2.7 of the DoECLG 

Guidelines concerns development at National Road Interchanges or Junctions. The 

proposal, if approved, would create an adverse impact on the national road and associated 

junction and would, in the Authority's opinion, be at variance with the foregoing national 

policy. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this submission in accordance with the provisions of the Planning 

and Development Regulations, 2001 as amended. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
__________________________ 
on behalf of 
Land Use Planning Unit 

 
*Note: In accordance with the provisions of section 13 of the Roads Act 2015, Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TII) is the operational name of the 

National Roads Authority with effect from 1 August 2015. 

 


